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Admission: 50RMB 
 

19:00 – Doors Open  
19:15 – Lecture 
20:00 – Q&A 
20:30 – Mixer 
 
Please RSVP to Frank Tsai of Hopkins China Forum by writing to editor@shanghai-review.org.  

http://www.shanghai-review.org/lecture-series/
mailto:editor@shanghai-review.org


Like the rooster, China is prancing on the world stage, preening itself, reveling in some successes 

of which it can be proud. But is this the pride before the fall? Will China succumb to one of the 

seven deadly sins while it gloats and the foundations upon which it was built collapses?  Join us 

for a discussion that focuses on near term economic and political trends in the Chinese economy 

and an assessment of the opportunities and challenges for China over the next 12-24 months. 

 

Francis Bassolino is Founder and Managing Partner of Alaris, a management consultancy based in 

Shanghai, specializing in generating proprietary information and working alongside management 

and investment teams to develop and implement strategic objectives. For the last thirty years, he 

has worked as an investor and advisor developing strategies, structures and implementation plans 

to find growth and cost reduction opportunities in Asia.  Bassolino is a graduate of the Hopkins-

Nanjing Center and holds an MBA from the University of Chicago’s Booth School of Business. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Hopkins China Forum: Hopkins China Forum events are organized under the auspices of The Johns Hopkins 

University and its affiliated alumni associations worldwide. For more information on Hopkins events in Shanghai, please 

contact Frank Tsai at the Johns Hopkins University Alumni Association – Shanghai at editor@shanghai-review.org. 
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